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Missions   

We’re throwing a baby shower for Baby 

Jesus!  We’d love donations of any baby 

items especially disposable diapers and 

new or gently used clothes.  Donations will 

benefit local refugee families.            
Thank you! 

December 14th—Preschool 

Christmas Program, 6:30pm. 

Please bring your child to the 

activity center by 6:10, but not 

before. The program will take 

place in the sanctuary. Bring your 

family and friends! 

December 11, 12, 13—Optional Christmas 
Lunch bunch for 3s and  PreK students 

December 18 & 19—Graham Cracker Houses, 
watch your teacher’s newsletter for details 

December 24th—Christmas Eve Services           
4 pm (family service with pick up pageant) , 6, 
8, 10pm 

December 25th—Merry Christmas!   

December 20-January 7th—Christmas 
Break 

January 8th—First Day Back! 

January 23rd or 24th—Donuts with Dads, 
8:15am 

 

December Newsletter       

 PreK students, please remember to register for Lunch 

Bunch if you are interested.  

 Register for Spring Parent Tot!  Classes are 

Monday ,Wednesday or Thursday! 

 Preschool registration for 2018-2019 will be in January, tell 

a friend!    

 Look for Kindergarten registration to begin in your 

neighborhood in January or February. 

 

 Follow us on Instagram and                                                

  Like us on Facebook! 

 

Jesus 
 

 During November, we learned about apples, made 
many Thanksgiving projects, and shared things we are 
thankful for. In Chapel, we learned the meaning of 
each letter in the word "JOY", Jesus, Others, You!   
 The month of December will be focused on 
learning the story of Jesus’ birth.  As we prepare for 
the Christmas program, “Let’s Dress Up for 
Christmas”,  we’ll always have in mind the reason for 
the season:  Jesus! 
 There will be no homework calendar this month.  
Use the attached family friendly activity to mark the 
days until Jesus’ birthday!  Christmas break will be 
from December 20th through January 7th.  School 
resumes January 8th!  
 

Lora Norris, Administrative Director 

Adrienne Mesa, Educational Director   
 

 

“For God so Loved the World that He gave                                         

His only Son” John 3:16 
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